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NORTHEAST CHAPTER
NEWSLETTER
GAMEWARDENS OF VIETNAM
FOR MARCH, 2003

Our next N.E. Chapter meeting will be held on March 22, 2003 at the Middleboro,
Massachusetts VFW Post 2188. We plan to have lunch at noon, and then go right into a
meeting.

Need directions? Rt 495 to exit 4, Rt 105 (N) take left onto Courtland St. Follow Courtland to
VFW on Station St. Directions aren’t good enough? Call Scully @ 1 (508) 922-2782.

Ray Snow is handling our 2003 reunion. He will host the reunion at the Pleasant Valley
Campgrounds in Ryegate, Vermont, on the New Hampshire border. He has given the date of
Saturday, JUNE 21, 2003.

If you receive this newsletter by Internet and by regular mail, I request you please let me know. If
you have an e-mail address, but didn’t receive this letter, please forward your address to me.

Please pay your dues directly to the Northeast Chapter. Those of you who still pay yearly dues,
its $30.00 per year for regular membership, and $15.00 per year for associate membership.
Brian Mullen is the Treasurer.

DENNIS J. SCULLY

77 TISPAQUIN STREET
MIDDLEBORO, MA 02346
e-mail: RivDivb34@aol.com
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